
PRESS RELEASE 

Carers enjoy Mikado and Chips  
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Chippenham-based charity Fun4All, which aims to give Carers and those they Care For a break, 

provided 35 guests with something different on Friday 9
th

 May. 

They arrived in the Rotary Hall, Station Hill, Chippenham at 5.30 pm for a meal of Fish and Chips, 

bread and butter, tea or coffee and conversed merrily over the ensuing 90 minutes. Then at 7.00 pm 

they were escorted to the Central Methodist Church Hall, Monkton Hill, for the evening’s 

performance of Gilbert and Sullivan’s comic opera “The Mikado” by local choir MASK, a colourful 

costumed delight.  

Everyone welcomed the break from routine and had a splendid time with smiles all round, and due to 

a recent grant from Wiltshire Council Fun4All were able to subside the event so that it cost just £3 for 

the guests. 

All the attendees thoroughly enjoyed their experience and look forward to the next event. With its 

increased funding Fun4all have plans for 9 events in 2014/2015, which they hope to continue to offer 

at affordable prices to foster the feeling of inclusion, rather than exclusion, for anyone acting as an 

unpaid Carer.  

For Membership Applications, Event Details, Donations and further information please e-mail 

info@fun4all.org.uk or visit the charity’s website www.fun4all.org.uk   
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Editors Notes :   For further details please contact Mike Oakes  via e-mail chair@fun4all.org.uk  or 

Telephone 01249 660010       


